
LEADING WORSHIP: Rev David Fotheringham
 

ZOOM - FOR ALL SERVICES
On a tablet or laptop computer: 

Go to https://zoom.us/j/95468493260 and use the password 3199.
(or go to https://zoom.us/join and use the meeting number below)

 
To join on a phone without video

Call (03) 7018 2005
The meeting ID is 954 6849 3260 #

Participant ID – just press #

 WEBSITE: Reflections accessible in text format at https://www.frankstonuniting.org.au/
 

PRAYER TEAM:  The Prayer Team can be contacted on 5971 2840 (Marlene) or email
HSUCPrayer@googlegroups.com 

 
OFFICE HOURS: The office is now open Tuesday – Fridays, 9am – 1pm.  For all enquiries

please email frankstonuc@gmail.com or call during office hours on 97833400.
 

OFFERINGS:
If you are not connected to regular direct debit, one-off or regular offerings can be made
to the church by transfer to FRANKSTON UNITING CHURCH BSB 063 133 Account 00800128

Description OFFERING.
Alternatively, mail a cheque to the Treasurer, Keith Holmes 31 Lucerne Crescent, Frankston

HIGH STREET

UNITING CHURCH

18 April, 2021

LET’S ‘DO’ COFFEE (with Brenda)
So far I am delighted with the response to our coffee mornings… Please feel welcome to join us
at Degani’s in Mt Eliza on any THURSDAY at 10.30 -12.00am. No need to contact me first, but we
will be at the bigger table around the corner near the Mt Eliza Way entrance…or contact me if
you wish 0405194327, thanks,
Brenda

FOOD HANDLING AT HSUC
The kitchenette and the big kitchen are both now open. Specific regulations still apply to the
service of food, including morning tea. There are signs up in the kitchen areas to make the
rules clear. Food can be served, but there is no “self-service” allowed. Thank you for your
patience and attention to these rules, which enable us to serve food and drinks safely.

First Sunday in May: 
The Contemporary Service has been "going out" for the first Sunday of each month, but for
the first Sunday in May we will be meeting at the church and on zoom in the regular way.

https://zoom.us/j/95468493260
https://zoom.us/join


Dear friends,

We have just had a very stimulating Church Council meeting, talking about ministry and
mission planning for this year and beyond. Perhaps the most immediately exciting decision
was that the May Fete can go ahead, on Saturday 8 May. Clearly this is relatively short
notice, and there are COVID safety requirements that will need to be met, but after a long
time between Fetes this will be a very welcome return!

Our Bible readings this weekend are focused on Jesus appearing to his disciples, making it
clear to them that he is “not a ghost!” and commissioning them for the proclamation of
God’s grace and peace. During our services we’ll use the call and response: “The peace of
the Lord be with you”, “And also with you”. We still can’t go from person to person and offer
such greetings, but whether you are present in person or over zoom/phones we will pray
that peace for each other. We will commission the members of Church Council, Elders and
the Contemporary Oversight Group. As part of the service, they will be invited to offer the
greeting of peace to the congregation, and to be reassured by the congregation’s response.
Then, together, we can embody our care for the world, since we are not ghosts, either!

Peace and grace,
David

SIGNING IN - QR CODES
The gorvernment have now made it mandatory for all
check-ins to be done via the QR coding system ONLY.

This means that signing in manually is no longer
acceptable. We understand this can be challenging
for some people. We are working on ways to make
the process easier and we ask you to ask for help if

needed. 

SAVE THE DATE
SATURDAY 

8TH MAY 2021

The 2021 May Fete will be going ahead this year! We are
asking for donations of the following items: Cakes & Slices,

Mother's Day Hamper Raffle donations, Books & Plants.
Delivery day for items is Friday 7th May (not before). 

 
Can you Help on the day? We are seeking volunteers, if

you can help please contact Fete organiser Marg Scarlett
on Ph. 0419 805 362 or email: pcs@cogroup.com.au

Articles for
HST are due

by friday next
week.   


